
 

 

 
 

                              
Miss Harrison       Miss Jessop         Miss Casey 

Our weekly Reading Cafés, will begin this term. They will take place every Monday and 
Thursday 2:45-3:15pm.  

 
Our next Stay and Play session will be on Wednesday 13h December at 2:00pm. The 

Nursery children will be performing some of our favourite Christmas songs at the start of 
the Stay and Play. If your child does not usually attend Nursery on a Wednesday, they 

are invited to come in for the Stay and Play at 2pm 
We look forward to you joining us at these events!  

 
 

• All children need to bring a named water bottle to school each day (filled with water).  
• Please ensure all your child’s uniform is clearly labelled with their name. Thank you for 

your cooperation.  

In Early Years, we are passionate about outdoor learning and the benefits it has on 
children's learning and wellbeing. 
 
Therefore, please can we kindly remind you that children must have: 
• A bag on their peg with at least 2 full sets of spare clothes (the more pairs of socks 

the better!) 
• A warm waterproof coat. 
• A hat and gloves. 
• A pair of wellies (we do have some spare pairs but it will be more comfortable for your 

children to have their own in the appropriate size. 
• Also, if possible, an all-in-one puddle suit. These can be bought from Aldi or Amazon for 

between £5-£10. We do have some sets in school but not enough for every child.  

 

Each half term, we will be reading 5 key texts – This half term, our ‘Favourite 5’ books are:  
Funny Bones 
The Gruffalo 

The Go Away Bird 
Mixed 

Pete the Cat 
 

You can listen to Miss Harrison and Miss Jessop read these stories on our virtual library.  
https://cross-gates-primary.secure-primarysite.net/autumn-2-3/  

–

By now, all parents and carers should have received a link to set up a Tapestry account. If 
you are having any trouble with this, please speak to Miss Harrison. Tapestry is a great 
platform to share and celebrate the achievements of your child. We encourage you to 
upload your own photos and videos. The children are always very excited for us to see 

their photos from home. Thank you to everyone who has already started sharing photos 
on Tapestry and for commenting upon our observations. We love to hear your feedback. 

We have our own class page on the school website, which is updated regularly. Please 
check our page each week to share in our achievements, see what we have been learning 

about in school and find out ways that you can support learning at home!  

https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/  
 

 

Tuesday 14th /Wednesday 15th November- Parents’ Evening 3.30-6pm. 
• Friday 17th November- Children In Need Day- Non Uniform - £1 donation. 

• Friday 8th December- Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation. 
• Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas Holidays.  

https://cross-gates-primary.secure-primarysite.net/autumn-2-3/
https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/

